
 

Dear Lyndhurst Families, 
 
The Winter Season is quickly approaching, and we are excited to introduce the Growing Smiles Winter Fundraiser 
program that offers a healthy alternative to cookies, something complementary with chocolates, or just a pop of 
colour and cheer for the holidays. Proceeds from this fundraiser help to support programs, activities, and resources 
for our students.  

WHY GROWING SMILES? 

• Proceeds of sales goes directly to Lyndhurst Elementary 
• Growing Smiles helps to support our community by offering healthy fundraisers with quality and customer service 

you can count on 
• Plants are a great way to bring happiness to family and friends this holiday season 

2023 FUNDRAISER DATES 

• November 6th – 20th: Lyndhurst students pre-sells Poinsettias, Wreaths & Holiday Arrangements 
• December 6th:  Schools receives holiday plants for distribution 

OUR GOAL 

To raise $500 towards support programs, activities and resources for our students. Lyndhurst will make a profit on 
each plant that we sell! 

ORDERING & PAYMENTS – please order and provide payment directly through our fundraising website: 
https://lyndhurstelementary.growingsmilesfundraising.com, Should you require alternative payment options, 
please email us at lyndhurstemelentary pac@gmail.com. 

Thank you for supporting us!  
Paula White 
Lyndhurst PAC Fundraising Coordinator 

  


